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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR THE ENVIRONMENT   

BY DEPUTY M.B. ANDREWS OF ST. HELIER NORTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 16th JUNE 2025 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 23rd JUNE 2025 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Minister advise whether he has undertaken any recent communications with the developer of the 

Les Sablons development, and advise whether he is aware of any reasons that may lead to the development 

not being completed?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

I have not undertaken any recent communications with the developer of the Les Sablons development and 

am unaware of any reasons that may lead to the development not being completed.  

 


